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Charlottesville, VA – August 14, 2018 
 
The Rivanna Solid Waste Authority (RSWA) is excited to announce that construction is 
complete for the new Ivy Transfer Station. RSWA would like to invite the public to the ribbon 
cutting ceremony on Thursday, August 23, 2018 at 10:00 am. The Ivy Transfer Station is 
located at 4576 Dick Woods Road, Charlottesville, VA 22903.This event will be held rain or 
shine.  
 
The new 11,600 square foot transfer station is designed to meet all regulatory requirements 
for municipal refuse disposal and will include space for future recycling services.  The new 
facility is located on the western portion of the Ivy Material Utilization Center site and will 
continue to use the existing entrance and scales. The grand opening and first day of 
operation at the new facility will be announced soon. Until this time, the existing transfer 
facility and compactor system will remain in service.  
 
Rivanna Solid Waste Authority is dedicated to protecting and improving the environment by 
providing recycling and refuse disposal services for the Albemarle-Charlottesville community.  

For more information, please visit www.rivanna.org. 
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